

Coordinator: Lucy Ramírez 

Principal: Soraya González 

September 2012 

Third Grade

This past month was full of activities and very exciting, we worked with additions and subtractions, rounding to the nearest ten, rounding to the nearest hundred and estimating to fin the result.

We also participated in the Latino America Math Competition, where the skills and determination of all third graders was put to the test by going against other third grades students from around the world! It was an incredible experience for all students, where they learned, laughed and played together.

This month of November we will be working on multiplications, how to use multiplications to compare and how to use number like 1 and 0 as factors, as well as other interesting things related to multiplications.

If you'd like to practice at home, here is a recommended webpage to practice anything we learn in class, www.ixl.com, it's fun and sometimes challenging.





Here are some pictures of the day of the Math Competition







